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10 June 2022 

 

 

ADDENDUM TO APPROVED 2022/2023 BUDGET 

 

With regards to the Approved Budget 2022/2023 pertaining to the provision for electricity costs, please see the 

response received from Benson Tetsola, Finance Manager (Housing & Regeneration Dept, at Wandsworth 

Borough Council) 

 
 
‘’Official 
 

Hi Muhamad 

 

As per my email I will consider reimbursement upon receipt of actual bills and review against allowance 

allocated.  Please note that reimbursement is only being considered if your electricity costs far exceed the 

allowance awarded.   

 

Benson Tetsola 

Finance Manager 

Housing & Regeneration Dept’’ 

 

 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-operative Limited 
 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

Muhamad Thowfeek 

Finance Officer  

T: 0207-294-5213 

E-Mail: muhamad@gouldenhouse.org 

mailto:muhamad@gouldenhouse.org

